16

Puppy Puddles News

WE TEACH YOU TO TEACH YOUR DOG

Monthly Meeting

• April 19, 2016

Benco Building

Board Meeting — 6:30PM

Club Meeting — 7:30PM

Refreshments

Apr — Lori Espeland & Megan Hancock

May — Still need Someone

June — Daveys' & Otterness'

July — Annual Picnic

Alexis Smith and Sue Erickson for the wonderful refreshments at the previous meeting!

Important Dates

- May 17—KCKC Club Meeting
- May 27, 28, 29 KCKC
 All-Breed Show,
 Obedience and Rally Trials
- June 6— KCKC classes begin
- June 21—KCKC Club Meeting



Dog Training



KCKC May Show

We have two major commitments every year. The agility trial in September and now the conformation show coming up Memorial Day weekend which is May 27th ,28th and 29th.

Your club needs you. Please, don't wait to be contacted! Contact one of the following committee chairs and volunteer. Most jobs are not hard and we always have someone to help you get started.

Yes, we work, BUT we have lots of fun, good friendships and always have great food to eat!

Bruce Davey for Gates, Camping and Grounds

Still looking for a Conformation chief ring steward, please contact Jim Olson if you are interested

Sue Erickson for Obedience Chair Gladys Berlin for Rally Chair

Your Contributions

Please feel free to e-mail your ideas, stories or pictures to me and I will try my best to incorporate them. Let's work together to make this a great newsletter!

puppypuddlesnews@gmail.com

Officers

President — Jim Olson

Secretary — Megan Hancock

Vice President — Pete Otterness

Treasurer — Lynn Davey

Puppy Puddles Newsletter

Chief Ring Steward

We are still in need of a chief ring steward for our May show. If you would be willing to do this job please contact Jim. It's not hard and you don't need to be on your feet all day.

The only requirement is that you need to know how to do inside ring stewarding for conformation.

Jim and Sharon would be willing to help you get started.

If interested please call Jim at 507-388-3836.

Items For Sale / Wanted:

Keith Hamm is looking for a used, in reasonable shape, grooming table they'd be willing to sell.

Contact Keith directly, please, at <u>507-381-9117</u> or <u>knhamm@gmail.com</u>

Good Cheer

A sympathy card was sent to Rich and Jan West. Their Briard, Miss Kitty, passed away last month. All of us at Key City Kennel Club send you big hugs and kind thoughts in your loss. All of our pets mean so much to us and its sad when we lose one. Remember all the wonderful things you did together and Kitty will always stay close in your hearts.

Get Well Soon cards were sent to Joey Heilman, Rita Heller, and Lori Espeland. All of us at Key City Kennel Club want you ALL to know we are here for you. You have a whole team of people that support you and will be there for you. Know if you need anything all you have to do is ask. Take care of yourselves and lean on us for support when you need us. Wishing you all good health and healing.

If any club member knows of anyone needing Good Cheer please contact Elaine at any of the following:

Email: flapjack@hickorytech.net

Cell phone: 507-327-5616

Address: 53001 174th Lane Garden City, MN56034

Recycle your old plaques

If you have "older walnut plaques" that have been replaced because your dog has won new titles that have superseded the old plaques by a newer plaque and you no longer want/need to display them, I can and do "recycle" them. It saves the club several dollars each by doing that.

You can drop them off at the training center any time, simply bag them up – put my name on it and leave them on the desk or some where that Lynn will find them. If you are coming to the awards party you could bring them then.

Thanks, Bruce